
This year has seen the club membership grow steadily going past 500 with a strong 

number of junior members. These young members are the future of the club and we 

need to encourage and support them at the club. 

 

We have had a change of staff with Ian Rowling taking up the head greenkeeper job 

at Totaradale Golf Club. 

Rob Annett our hospitality and bar manager for many years, left due to ill health. 

We have taken on Jack Bell as our new apprentice on the green staff, David Wilson 

Howarth and Linda Hamilton as the new Hospitality and bar managers. 

A big welcome to all of you and look forward to a long relationship. 

 

The course is improving ever year, thanks to the great work of Nick, Steve, and Jack. 

They are always looking at ways to improve the course and playing pleasure for 

members and green fee players. 

The Motueka golf club has become the course that all visitors are told to play at the 

top of the South Island. 

We are the friendliest club at the top of the South Island. 

 

Thanks to all the committee members who spend hours every year running the club. 

Ron and his team in the house committee. 

Donna and her team in the match committee. 

Meredith & Sandy for the nine hole and ladies. 

Stan, Bruce and Chris, always there to help in decision making. 

My go to guy Rex when I need help with a problem. 

Thanks Emily for all your help, I would be lost without you. 

All the volunteer's on the course and club rooms. 

Thanks to all our sponsors who support the club, so please support them. 

 

The club has grown over the last year and is in a very sound position to move 

forward to becoming even better by implementing some of the projects on the 

strategic plan. 

 

Good golfing and I will see you on the course. 

 


